Greetings Hope Family!

When Paul wrote to his dear friend Philemon he told him "you are constantly in my prayers" as a way of encouraging and demonstrating his love. As your pastor and elders meet every week online (for the past five months) and again on Sundays for our live-stream worship service, you, the people of Hope, are in our prayers! We love you – and are so blessed to be part of the family that is Hope Church! We do pray for you – and want you to know of our continued availability during these crazy days! If you have prayer requests; financial needs; need to talk, please contact Pastor Kevin at the email below or at 408-309-8677.

Our Reopening Team continues to meet to plan for our eventual gathering. Protocols and health requirements are being addressed to ensure a safe and healthy reopening! (No date has been set – but we want to be ready as soon as **the County Health Department allows and** it is prudent and safe to restart our in-person worship gatherings!). Please pray for this team as they work diligently on our behalf!

The Hope campus remains closed. Should you need to be at the church for any reason, we are asking that you contact David Rosch (call or text: 408-874-5103) prior to going to ensure as few people on site and minimal contact occurs while at our facility. Thanks for understanding and complying with this.

Our Sunday live-stream and mid-week Bible Studies continue. These are a great way to connect with others from Hope and to engage with the Word of God. (Information on participating with these online gatherings can be found on the Hope website: www.hopesearch.org).

Lastly, be strong in the Lord! Make sure you are spending time with Him and allowing Him to minister to you as only He can do!

Blessings,

Kevin McCauley, Pastor (Kevin@hopesearch.org)
Ray Wolff, Elder (raywolff58@comcast.net)
David Rosch, Elder (drosch777@gmail.com)